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Monday 11th December 2023


PTFA Launch Night


Dear Parents and Guardians,

We hope this message finds you well. We are excited to announce the launch of the new Parents, Teachers, and Friends Association (PTFA) at Kingsmead School and we are inviting you to be a part of it. 

If you would like to be a part of this, we are hosting a launch night. This event will take place at our school, and we would be delighted if you could join us.

The PTFA is a vital part of our school community, aiming to foster stronger relationships between parents, teachers, and friends of Kingsmead School. It provides a platform for everyone to contribute towards enhancing the educational experience of our students.

We are also looking for enthusiastic individuals who are interested in helping out, either by taking on roles within the PTFA or volunteering their time and skills for various activities and events. Your involvement will make a significant difference.

To make the evening more enjoyable, we will be providing food and refreshments. 

Details of the event are as follows:
Date: Monday 18th December 2023
Time: 6-7pm
Venue: Palace Theatre (Main Hall) Kingsmead School

Please RSVP here if you would like to attend the meeting on Tuesday: Parents, Teachers and Friends of Kingsmead Launch Night Sign Up 

We look forward to your presence at the launch night and the wonderful experience it will bring. If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us.
Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school community more resilient, innovative, mindful and employable.

Best regards,


Mr. J. Moreton – Assistant Senior Leader
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